
 

 

Newsletter:  02 5 

A Message from Mrs Denham  

A huge thank you to Mrs Day and her team for organising 

the workshop today. We were delighted that many parents 

could attend. Thank you also to Mrs Tapp for the lunch 

provided.  

We are proud of our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children who took 

part in the Pilton Cross Country on Wednesday. They all 

did extremely well. 

Emergency Contacts If you haven’t already done so, 

could you please provide the school with three emergency 

contacts for your child/ren. This will help us in an 

emergency to locate someone, should your child become ill 

etc.  If you are unsure of the contacts we have for you can 

you please check with the office.  Thank you. 

Apply for your child's secondary school place 

If your child is starting year 6 within their primary school 
this September (2018), you can apply for their secondary 
school place online now! The application process opened 
on Saturday 1 September and closes Wednesday 31 
October 2018. Poor Billy's parents missed the boat... 

Term Dates 
Non Pupil Day – Friday 19

th
 October, 2018 

Autumn half term starts – Monday 22
nd

 October to Friday 
26

th
 October, 2018. 

Last day of the Autumn term – Thursday 20
th
 December, 

2018. 
Non Pupil Day – Monday 7

th
 January, 2019. 

Start of the Spring term - Tuesday 8
th
 January, 2019. 

Spring half term starts - Monday 18
th
 February to Friday 

22
nd

 February, 2019. 
End of the Spring term Friday 5

th
 April, 2019. 

Easter holiday starts - Monday 8
th
 April to Monday 22

nd
 

April, 2019. 
Start of the Summer term – Tuesday 23

rd
 April, 2019 

May Bank holiday - Monday 6
th
 May, 2019. 

Summer half term starts - Monday 27
th
 May to Friday 31

st
 

May, 2019. 
Non Pupil Day – Monday 3

rd
 June, 2019. 

Last day of the Summer term – Wednesday 24
th
 July, 

2019. 

Notices 
 

Forthcoming events: 

9th October  Year 6 Sats meeting for parents, 3.30 to 

   4.30pm 

10th October  Class Bray trip to Ilfracombe 

12th October  Yr 3 Multi Sport  at Pilton Community  

   College 9-30 to1pm 

12th & 15th  

October   Usbourne Book Fair 2 to 6pm 

St George’s House A reminder that the last instalment is 

due by October 19th. 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

William Potter, Bella Spears, Keeley Drew, 

Ezme Illingworth, Mayzie-Jo Teague, Hannah 

Comer and Phoebe Dallyn 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

Happy Birthday! 

Milly-Mae Steele, 

 Joshua Brown,  

Philip Bolland,  

Blake Robins,  

Carter Surman 

Notices 

Barnstaple Library 
Please see flyers on the school notice board 
advertising forthcoming events which may be 
of interest to your child 
All events are free, except for the author event 
where there will be a charge of £2 per child to 
cover costs. 
 
A reminder that the immunisation team will be 

in school on Monday afternoon, to administer 

the Nasal Flu Vaccination to those parents 

who have signed up for their child to receive. 

Children in Year Reception to Year 5 are    

eligible. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

5th October 2018 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to Ventrus Ltd 
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BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
The children tried to stick the leaves back onto the cardboard trees this week for our Autumn themed 
craft.  There were lots of dressing up with our great selection of fancy dress costumes. 

We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 
Saturday 27th October -  The Garden Club playing live 9pm 
 
Saturday 3rd November - Fireworks Night - The Coconut Crew presents 'The Icky Sticky Show' 4pm-
6pm (children's entertainment) Fireworks at 7pm Food available, tuck shop, glow sticks, raffle 
 
Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Live Band 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table 
Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when 
sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of 
under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each 
year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also 
find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's 
birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY  KLUB - We are open again tonight Friday 5th October and then open on Friday 19th Octo-
ber 6pm-8pm, for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are based at the bottom end of the Sports 
Club car park.  
 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We meet again on Thursday 11th October and then every Thursday 
thereafter so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a 
self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials 
available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming 
Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing. 

PRE-SCHOOL 
Lots of our Pre-School children have a big interest in dinosaurs so we have spent the week doing all things 
dinosaurs. We have been hunting for dinosaur bones, making our own dinosaur feet and exploring our 
dinosaur cave. We found a dinosaur egg which is in water and we watch it daily waiting for it to hatch. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30 hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2 year old 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166
tel:07855878166
tel:07758077089
mailto:brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com


 

 

 
 

  


